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   PROCEEDINGS OF THE  

GRAMERCY PLANNING COMMISSION 

SEPTEMBER 6, 2022 

 
 

The Gramercy Planning Commission of the Town of Gramercy, Louisiana, met in regular, monthly session on Tuesday, 
September 6, 2022 at 6:00 pm at Gramercy Town Hall.  

 
Chairman Barry LeBlanc called the meeting to order and called roll: 

 
There were present:  Chairman Barry LeBlanc, Commission members Bryant Lewis, Cathey Allen, Gary Waguespack 
 
There were absent:   Alex Gerhold, Austin Berthelot  

 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: There were no public comments 
 
 
REPORTS 
 
Old Business: None 
 
 
New Business:  
 
Mr. David Pittman presented to the commission plans to build a duplex on adjacent lots at 250 & 256 S. Plum Street.  There would 
be approximately 2100 square feet and the entrance would face S. Plum Street. 
 
 
There being no further business to discuss, a motion to adjourn was made by Cathey Allen, second by Gary Waguespack and the 
meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm. 
 
 
 
/s/ Chairman Barry LeBlanc 

 

 


